
St. Matthew on-the Plains Anglican Church 
seeks 

Experienced Music Director 
 

 St. Matthew on-the Plains Anglican 
Church, Burlington is seeking a part-
time (approx. 16 hours/week) Music 
Director to work collaboratively with 
the Rector in assisting the people of 
God to worship and pray.  Primarily, 
this takes place during Sunday services 
and through choir practise. The ideal 
candidate will demonstrate an ability 
to play both the piano and organ and 
have experience in directing a SATB 
choir. 
St. Matthew’s has an Allen 3-Manual 
Digital Organ and a baby Grand Piano.  
Our choir currently has 12 voices.  In 
addition, we have a Bell Choir which is 
under the direction of a volunteer. 
 

Liturgically, St. Matthew’s offers worship in both the 
traditional and more contemporary rites of the 
Anglican Book of Alternative Services, and is 
beginning to explore other liturgies and music from 
the Evangelical Lutheran Church in Canada, and the 
Iona Community of Scotland.  
 

Applications are now being received for this 
part-time position via email to 

office@stmatthewburlington.ca, or mail to 
St. Matthew on-the Plains, 126 Plains Road East, 

Burlington, ON, L7T 2C3 
Please forward CV with 2 references and salary expectations. 


